
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 March 2019 

  At the meeting of December 2018, Council passed a motion 

agreeing that the local authority would write to the Scottish 

Government making clear the City of Edinburgh Council’s 

support for increasing the default on-the-spot litter fine, 

including fines for dog fouling and fly tipping, and to request 

that Ministers implement this change as quickly as possible. 

Question (1) On what date was this letter sent? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will she publish a copy of this letter? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What response has been received from the Scottish 

Government? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Will she publish a copy of the response if received? 

Answer (4)  
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